
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

CITY OF FULLERTON 
 

LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Fullerton Library Board of Trustees 
meeting regularly scheduled for Thursday, August 22, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. 
has been cancelled.  
 
A special meeting of the Library Board of Trustees has been scheduled for 
Thursday, August 29, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
All Library Board of Trustees meetings are held at the Fullerton Public 
Library located at 353 West Commonwealth Avenue, Fullerton, 
California.  
 
For more information, please contact the Fullerton Public Library at (714) 738-6380. 


